
PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Tuesday April 7, 2020 

Contact: Permanent Secretary 
Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines 

Subject: Provision of Transportation of Health Workers – Wednesday April 8, 2020 

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment in collaboration with
the National Emergency Management Organization (NEMO) wishes to 
advise all health care workers requiring transportation to and from work on 
Wednesday April 8, 2020, that buses will leave Chateaubelair (junction near 
the jetty), Owia (gap to the Police Station) and Mesopotamia Police Station 
at 6 am, 12 pm and 6 pm for Kingstown. 
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